Winter Carnival coming to SHS

Do you remember the Junior Carnival at Sandwich High School in the 1970’s and
1980’s? It was just good old fashioned Family Fun, and the Sandwich Schools
Music Association is going to bring the event back! On Saturday, February 22,
2014 from Noon until 4:00 p.m. in the Sandwich High School South Gym games
for those 2 to 102 can be enjoyed.

This event will feature the ducks game, a bouncy house, face painting, scooter
races, a Haunted hallway, cupcake walk, photo booth, and a graffiti wall are just
some of the things planned for the Carnival, which is planned with a Dr. Suess
theme.

A hand stamp will serve as your admission to all the games, all day, for the entire
event. Concessions will also be available for purchase. The cost of admission will
be $6.00 each for those 5 and under, and $7.00 each for those over 5 years of
age.

The first 100 children to the Carnival will receive a special door prize!
This fundraiser benefits the Sandwich Schools Music Association to help offset the
cost of the schools’ upcoming Musical entitled, “Suessical” as well as future band

and choir events.

If you have any questions, or would like additional information, please contact
Teresa Rebhorn at 815-786-9320.



